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July 17th, International Justice Day 

 
Justice and Accountability for Genocide and Atrocity Crimes 

 
You are cordially invited to join us in marking this International Justice Day by standing in solidarity with 

victims and demanding accountability for genocide and atrocity crimes. 
 

Organized by: The American NGO Coalition for the ICC (AMICC), the International NGO Coalition for the ICC 
(CICC), United to End Genocide, Physicians for Human Rights, Amnesty International and the International Justice 

Project. 
 

 Cosponsored by: the Mission of the Netherlands, the Mission of Liechtenstein and the Mission of Costa Rica to the 
United Nations  

 
Opening remarks:   

Moderator:  
William Pace, Convenor of the International NGOs Coalition for the ICC 

Speakers: 
Ambassador Christian Wenaweser, Permanent Representative, Liechtenstein 

Mr. Adama Dieng, the Secretary General’s Special Advisor on Genocide Prevention  
Ambassador Stephen J. Rapp, U.S. Office of Global Criminal Justice  
Ambassador Eduardo Ulibarri, Permanent Representative, Costa Rica 

Richard S. Williamson, Co-Chair of R2P working group  
Speakers from the Office of the ICC Prosecutor to be confirmed 

 
Roundtable discussion with NGOs leaders and Survivors:  

Moderator:  
Thomas Andrews, President of United to End Genocide 

Panelists: 
John Washburn, Convenor of the American NGOs Coalition for the ICC 

Susannah Sirkin, Physician for Human Rights’ Director of International Policy and Partnerships  
Raymond Brown, International Justice Project's co-founder  

Scott Edwards, Managing Director, Crisis Prevention and Response, Amnesty International USA 
Elfadel Arbab, Darfuri Survivor confirmed  
Survivor from DRC Congo to be confirmed 

 
July 17th 2013 - United Nations Headquarters 

Room # 3, North Lawn Building,  
Time: 3:00pm -5:00pm  

      To register please RVSP via email: broozen@endgenocide.org, by 7/14 and please indicate in your email if you 
have a UN badge or need assistance to enter the building.  


